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HAPPY EASTER.  

What a fabulous term it has been. Very busy with lots of exciting opportunities including sports fixtures and tourna-

ments, singing at the Hall For Cornwall, maths lessons with Nationwide, school trips, planting for flower festivals and 

an Easter bonnet parade to name but a few! 

Of course we also had our Ofsted inspection which we were delighted with. The new framework is extremely challeng-

ing with not very many Outstanding grades now being awarded, this made it even more special! We were also delight-

ed that the inspectors recognised how well the team worked together- pupils, staff and parents. Long may this contin-

ue.  

Here are some highlights from the report-  

Only the best will do at Sandy Hill and all strive to ensure that this is achieved.  

Pupils spiritual, moral, social and cultural development is woven through the curriculum and extra-

curricular activities. This prepares them effectively for life in modern Britain.   

Pupils do not want to miss a day at school.  

The behaviour of the pupils is outstanding.  

Teaching assistants have the same high expectations as teachers. They are adept at providing support to help pupils 

develop their independence and resilience.  

Teacher's expectations are high.  

Lots to look forward to in the summer term including school camps, school trips and the Y6's will be working hard to-

wards their SATs and preparing for secondary school. We look forward to seeing you all in April.  

 

Thank you very much for your ongoing support.  

Have a fabulous holiday! 



 

 

 

Please note that children 

are not allowed in school 

before 8.15am. Kids Club is 

open from 7.45am. 

Sandy Hill Academy car 

park is only for use by 

STAFF and BLUE BADGE 

HOLDERS at all times of the 

day.  



 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have received their read-

ing certificates this week — 

 Rocket Reader Certificate 

Bentley Ham 

          Star Reader Certificate 

 

     Cosmic  Reader Certificate 

       Isabella Johns 

      

Well done to the following children who have earned 

their Merit Awards this week—   

Bronze—  Chloe Wood  Tegen Wagstaff   

    Katelin Williams 

Silver—  Chloe Johnson 

Gold—   Lani James 
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